
  
South Africans in Switzerland:  

Call for participants in a study on language attitudes 
 

 
 
We are a group of researchers from the University of Zurich and are currently 
planning a research project on attitudes towards language and identity held by 
South Africans living in Switzerland. We are looking for participants willing to 
share with us their experiences and attitudes regarding language usage in South 
Africa and Switzerland, both in an online survey and possibly in an interview 
setting also.  
 
If you are interested in potentially taking part in this study, please click the 
following link or scan the QR code to leave us your contact details: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/zgAFVLPS6Z 
 
If you have any questions regarding our study,  
feel free to contact us: 
 
Prof. Dr. Daniel Schreier: schreier@es.uzh.ch 
Rebekka Haerter, M.A.: rebekka.haerter@es.uzh.ch  
Rahel Huwyler, B.A.: rahel.huwyler@uzh.ch 

https://forms.office.com/e/zgAFVLPS6Z

